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Re: DE 19-064, Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities 
Petition for Permanent and Temporary Rates 
Rescheduling March 3, 5, and 12, 2020 Hearings 

To the Parties: 

By Secretarial Letter dated November 19, 2019, the Commission approved the parties' revised 
procedural schedule, which provided for hearings in the above-captioned matter on March 3, 5, 10, 11, 
and 12, 2020, at 10:00 a.m. On February 27, 2020, Commission Staff (Staff) filed a letter asking the 
Commission to revise the current procedural schedule by cancelling the hearings scheduled on March 
3 and 5, and adding hearings on March 26, 27, and 31, 2020. 

Staff requested cancellation of these hearings so that the parties can continue settlement negotiations. 
Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities, the Office of the Consumer 
Advocate, and City of Lebanon have assented to Staff's request. Staff was unable to ascertain the 
positions of Clean Energy NH and the Department ofEnvirorunental Services at the time it filed its 
request. 

The Commission has granted Staff's request. See N.H. Admin. R., Puc 203.13. Based on a scheduling 
conflict, the Commission has also canceled the hearing scheduled on March 12, 2020. Accordingly, 
hearings will be held in this matter on March 10, 11, 26, 27, and 31, 2020~ at 10:00 a.m. 

cc: Service List (Electronically) 
Docket File 

Sincerely, 

Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director 
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